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o BRI Cloze

King George Square

From: Donald Campben [
Sent: Tuesdav. 23 September 2014 2:31:1% PM
lordmavor@brisbane gld gov.au (lordmavorf brisbane gld gov au)

Dear Hon Graham Quirk. Lord Mavor of Brisbane

The CBD BUG is seeking vour assurance with the King George being officially change from a
"square” to a "mall” will not alter the ability for cyclists to ride through the square. The importance
of this access point to cvclists accessing the CBD can not be under estimated.

The CBD BUG looks forward to your response
Sincerely

Donald Campbell
CBD BUG co-convenor

ey 27/09/2014




